

Garfield Primary School

Springfield Road, New Southgate, London N11 1RR Telephone: 020 8368 4500 FAX: 020 8361 8232

Headteacher: Ms Karen Khwaja

5th October 2017

Dear Parents and Carers,

Parents' Breakfast Club Questionnaire – July 2017 – Key Findings

There were six responses, approximately one third of the families that use the Breakfast Club.

As you can see below, all eleven questions received overwhelming positive responses from parents.

	Percentage of parents who
	agreed or strongly agreed with
<u>Statement</u>	this statement.
1. My child is happy at Breakfast Club.	
	100%
2. My Child feels safe at Breakfast Club.	
	100%
3. My child is well looked after and supervised at	
Breakfast Club.	
	100%
4. My child eats healthily at Breakfast Club.	
,	83%
5. My child likes the food at Breakfast Club.	
	100%
6. My child enjoys the range of activities at Breakfast	
Club.	
	83%
7. The children are well behaved at Breakfast Club.	
	100%
8. The Breakfast Club is well led and managed.	
	100%
9. This Breakfast Club responds well to any concerns	
I raise.	
	100%
10. Would you recommend this Breakfast Club to	
another parent?	
	100% Yes











In addition, many parents made a number of positive comments about what things Breakfast Club does well. These included:

- There is a good range of food available.
- The children are well looked after and cared for.
- The staff are friendly and welcoming.
- The children enjoy the activities, especially the table football.

Some parents also made some helpful suggestions about what the Breakfast Club could do better in the future. The Breakfast Club has considered what actions it will take to respond in these areas as outlined in bold below.

- There should be more variety of food available and healthier choices for the children. The food we
 provide at Breakfast Club aims, within our budget, to be healthy and nutritious. Food available
 includes wholemeal bread, yoghurt, juice, raisins and cereal.
- There is an unpleasant smell in the toilet area. The site team have investigated this problem and the plumbing has been fixed so this no longer occurs.
- The Breakfast Club should be open for longer hours. The opening hours were recently changed to 7.50am to allow parents to drop off earlier.

Finally, we would like to take this opportunity to thank all the parents who returned the questionnaire. We really appreciate the time you took to fill it in, as we really value your opinions and suggestions.

Many thanks,

David Newson

(Assistant Headteacher)









